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June 13, 2018 
 
 
TO:  Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:  RFP Coordinator 
 
 
SUBJECT: RFP 2669 – 2019 BH-ASO Apparently Successful Bidders (ASB). 
 
The final evaluation process has been complete for RFP 2669, Beacon Health Option has been 
announced as the ASB. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the RFP, please email contracts@hca.wa.gov.   
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Andria Howerton 
RFP Coordinator 
contracts@hca.wa.gov  
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